

City of Waltham

Jeannette A. McCarthy Mayor CITY OF WALTHAM CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 2017 JUL 27 A II: 22 RECORDED

July 27, 2017

TO:

The City Council and City Clerk

RE:

School Committee Request - Stigmatine Land

Dear Councillors:

Enclosed please find a request dated July 20, 2017 from the Waltham School Committee regarding the above.

Sincerely,

Jeannette A. McCarthy

JAM/ccb Enclosure

CC:

Dr. Drew Echelson

Waltham School Committee

Waltham School Building Committee

Waltham Public Schools



School Committee

TO:

Waltham City Council

FROM:

Margaret M. Donnelly, Clerk Pro-tem

DATE:

July 20, 2017

RE:

Waltham High School Project and Stigmatines Property

At a Special Meeting of the Waltham School Committee held on July 20, 2017, the following vote was taken:

VOTED: On motion of Mr. Rando, seconded by Mr. Graceffa, that the Waltham School Committee requests that the Waltham City Council acquire a minimum of twenty-five (25) acres, or as much land as possible, of the Stigmatines Fathers and Brothers Property. Roll call: Mr. Tarallo, yes; Mr. Frassica, yes; Mrs. AlJammal, yes; Ms. Donnelly, yes; Mr. Graceffa, yes; Mr. Rando, yes.